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PSA/CPSU NSW Grafton office open for business 

 

Due to the increasing membership and number of industrial issues in the Grafton district your union is 

excited to announce it has established a Regional Office in your town.   

The office is at 2/12 Prince Street, Grafton.  

It is currently staffed Monday to Friday by Chris Auld. However, these arrangements will be reviewed and 

may alter according to demand.   

Please feel free to drop by and say hello, and if you have any membership or industrial queries Chris will 

be happy to help.   

Know anyone employed at Clarence Correctional Centre? 

The PSA/CPSU NSW has industrial coverage of all employees at Serco’s Clarence Correctional Centre.   

We are determined to ensure that those working there enjoy safe and reasonable conditions of 

employment. Our union will not tolerate a second-class industrial arrangement for correctional officers in 

the private sector that not only doesn’t fairly remunerate people for the work they perform but undercuts the 

hard-fought conditions we have gained in the public sector equivalent.  Grafton itself will only enjoy the 

economic benefits of this investment if the jobs that exist at Clarence are secure, safe and well paid.   

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
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To that end, if you know a friend, relative or neighbour who has taken up work with Serco at Clarence, 

remind them that we are their union and encourage them to join.   

As we always say, united we stand, divided we beg.   

 

Not a member? Join HERE today.  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
http://www.psa.asn.au/join

